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Town of Cheraw Infrastructure Improvements
The Town of Cheraw, in coordination with the South Carolina Office of Resilience (SCOR), is in the process 
of advancing plans for drainage improvements serving the Town of Cheraw through the design and future 
construction of the Second Street Drainage Improvements project and the Washington & Railroad Drainage 
Improvements project. These two projects are funded through CDBG-MIT grants administered by SCOR. 

Second Street (OSE #D30-N0-MJ-A)
The Town of Cheraw and SCOR are working to upgrade existing drainage along Second Street in downtown 
Cheraw. These improvements are intended to relieve flooding along Second Street, particularly in the 
vicinity of the Cheraw Community Center and the Powe Street intersection.

Washington & Railroad (OSE #D30-N0160-MJ-B)
The Town of Cheraw and SCOR are working to improve drainage in the historic Tanyard Ditch watershed. 
Improvements are planned for the existing drainage system along Front Street and Church Street to the 
intersection with Second Street. New drainage is planned to be installed along Church Street, Second Street, 
Third Street, Greene Street, and Market Street and will support the decommissioning and abandonment of 
existing drainage routed underneath several buildings.

Construction Grant Awarded:
  Total - $9,193,020 

Second Street - $3,433,978  •  Washington & Railroad - $5,759,047

P R O J E C T  S C H E D U L E
M I L E S T O N E P L A N N E D S T A T U S

KICKOFF STORMWATER MASTER PLAN July 2020 
STORMWATER MASTER PLAN COMPLETED September 2021 
SCOR AWARDS CHERAW WITH CONSTRUCTION GRANT January 2022 
KICKOFF MEETING WITH SCOR & TOWN October 2022 
SURVEY October 2022 - December 2022 
DESIGN & PERMITTING November 2022 - July 2023 🕑
SUBSURFACE UTILITY ENGINEERING February 2023 - April 2023 🕑
GEOTECHNICAL INVESTIGATION February 2023 - March 2023 🕑
PUBLIC MEETING - EARLY DESIGN BRIEFING February 2023 🕑
PUBLIC MEETING - DESIGN UPDATE/PRECONSTRUCTION June 2023

CONSTRUCTION October 2023 - July 2024

CONTACT US!
Email Christopher Major, EIT, at cmajor@davisfloyd.com with questions 
or comments about the Town of Cheraw Infrastructure Improvements 
project. Please use subject line: “Cheraw Drainage Comments.”


